August 25th, 1925,

John W, Ross Hsq,.,
Honorary Treasurer,
MeGill Centenial Endowment Fond ,
MONTREAL,
Dear Sir:-

I never expected to receive from anybody
at HeGill such a letter as you have written me under
date of the 10th July.

The balanee which was due on the l1st
July, 1925, was $50., and I enclose you my cheque for the
S8Me ¢

48 a leGill graduste I Peel that my Alma
later would not approve of the letter which you have

written me, and I ghall take mizhty good ecare, in

future, not to subseribe to any fund from which I migzht

receive anything like yours of the 10th ultimo.

Yours very truly,




